Impact Statement — Chris Woolaston visit with Friends

On 11" October 2023, we facilitated a visit from Chris Woolaston’s previous Home. 11 Staff and
Friends gathered in our Quiet lounge and surprised Chris, who had not seen him for 18 months.

Chris was absolutely delighted and enjoyed catching up with them.

Yvonne and | joined them to say hello and heard old stories from his Carers of all the things Chris
used to get up to, which had Chris in fits of laughter.

Chris was able to introduce some of his new Care family to his friends and old care team.

To ensure that Chris and his visitors made the most out of their time together, we provided
refreshments and cakes for them all to enjoy.

It was a pleasure hearing how well they all thought Chris looked, and how well they thought he was
being looked after.

Chris enjoyed singing his favourite songs and we learnt that Chris is a huge fan of Mama Mia.

We informed them that they were welcome to come and visit Chris at any time.




